
OFFERINGS / DONATIONS


We continue to rely on your donations to further 
the work of our parish and help serve our 
community. Please visit our website at       
https://stpaulshk.org/give for important details 
on how to donate through Church Envelopes, 
Monthly Pre-Authorized Withdrawal, E-Transfer, 
Canada Helps, or:

INTERCESSIONS


SUNDAY, DECEMBER 22, 2024


In our Diocese we pray for ·


† The Rt. Rev. Shane Parker - Bishop of Ottawa

† Anne our Metropolitan and Acting Primate

† Staff at Ascension House

† Christ Church Cathedral - Ottawa


In Kanata we pray for ·


† Catch The Fire

† St. Mina & St. Karas Coptic Church

† Community Bible Church

† Community Life Church


We pray for the ministry of St. Paul’s Church ·


† The people of St. Paul’s

† St. Paul’s Clergy & Staff: Stephen, Bill, John, 

David, Darlene, Basile, & Allison & their families

† All Ministry Leaders

† Our Wardens - Danielle, Mark, Colin, & Kevin

† Youth of St. Paul's 

† Wednesday AM Eucharist & Bible Study


Your prayers are requested for · 


Jim, Elizabeth, Walker, Connor, Ragan, Charlie, 
Aaron, Marilyn, & Jane


You can email “Your prayers are requested for” 
names to bulletin@stpaulshk.org

ANNOUNCEMENTS


Christmas Services · Please see the bulletin 
insert for a complete list of Holiday services.


Office Closures · Please note the office will be 
closed for the holiday's from noon Dec 24th to 
Jan 2nd. If there is an emergency please contact 
Fr. Steve through email or the cell number on his 
voicemail.


Compline Service · Please join us January 4th at 
7pm for this beautiful service of prayer, chant and 
silence. This short service will be led by Fr. 
Stephen with help from the singers of the Vocata 
Trio.


2025 Donation Envelopes · The 2025 boxed sets 
are now available in the narthex for you to pick 
up.


Tax Planning · Please note that to be eligible for 
2024 income tax treatment, all donations to St 
Paul's must be received, and in hand, by either 
the treasurer (for electronic donations), or by the 
envelope secretary (for cash or cheque 
donations) no later than Tuesday, December 31st, 
2024.  Income Tax receipts for 2024 will be 
available near the end of January 2025.


Donation Enquiries ·  If you have any queries or 
concerns at any time regarding your donations, 
please contact Francis Christensen to discuss. 
(envelopes@stpaulshk.org; 613-519-4848)


Next Week's Lessons · 1 Samuel 2:18-26; Psalm 
148; Colossians 3:12-17; Luke 2:41-52


Donate to

Saint Paul’s 

Anglican Church via 

PayPal Giving Fund


